
Hello West Point Families- August 14, 2022

Happy Week 3 of School! 

For parents interested in carpooling to or from school, we are 
holding an open house on Wednesday, August 17th from 4:00-4:45 
PM in our library. While the school will not be organizing carpooling, 
parents interested in making connections with other West Point 
families are welcome to attend and network. 

6th, 7th & 8th Grade Parents- We need your help! Many students are 
not bringing their school-issues chromebooks to school or are not 
properly charging them each night. This has posed a huge challenge 
during the school day as all curriculum has some online 
components. Starting on Monday, we will be instituting a two strikes 
system. Students who are not prepared with their chromebooks at 
school two times will be required to keep their Chromebook at 
school. Each classroom has a locking Chrome Cart to house and 
charge the chromebooks. We want our students to have access to a 
device so they can complete work and prepare for tests at home; 
however, it is required that they are brought to school daily. Thank 
you for your help!

Last week, we held our Back to School SPARK pep assemblies. Be 
sure the join our Facebook, Instagram, or Twitter accounts where 
you can view pictures from the assemblies. 

Have a great week!
Amy Mikos,  Principal

Upcoming Events

Monday, August 15
Early Release @ 1:45 PM

Tuesday, August 16

Wednesday, August 17
Parent Carpool Open 
House, 4:00-4:45 PM

Thursday, August 18

Friday, August 19
Spirit Day- Wear your 

West Point Spirit Shirts

Tuesday, Aug 23
Curriculum Night, 

5:00-6:30 PM

https://www.facebook.com/WPTESWildcats/
https://www.instagram.com/WPTESWildcats/
https://twitter.com/WPTESWildcats


Quick Reference Guide
Parent Portal

Student Lunch Menu

Student Handbook

School Calendar

School Supply Lists

Free and Reduced Lunch Applications

While all Dysart students were eligible for free meals 
last year, the grant that provided breakfast and lunch 
to students ended in June 2022. To ensure that your 
family continues to receive this benefit, please apply 
using the link below. 

● All families must apply for meal benefits this 
year to receive free/reduced meals. 

● Online applications are now open. Parents 
can apply at www.schoolcafe.com

● Regular price meals for students are $1.25 
for breakfast and $2.60 for lunch.

● Money can be added to your child’s lunch 
account through  www.schoolcafe.com

PTSA News

Upcoming PTSA Events
Aug 24, 5:00 PM Members Only Family Movie 
Night “DC League of Super-pets” at Arrowhead 
Harkins. Free tickets for members available 
online at the PTSA website.

Become a member, purchase spirit gear, and 
support our school. 
All information is located at 
https://westpointptsa.memberhub.com/

https://dysart.org/parentportal/
https://dysart.nutrislice.com/menu/west-point-elementary
https://www.dysart.org/mainsite/pages/student-services/1201/student-handbook
https://www.dysart.org/mainsite/pages/dysart-schools/861/school-year-calendars
https://www.dysart.org/mainsite/pages/west-point-elementary/1580/school-supply-list
http://www.schoolcafe.com/
http://www.schoolcafe.com/
https://westpointptsa.memberhub.com/

